
  
   

 

Responsible Entity Announcement
 

  
     

  
 

 

SSgA International Equities Index (Hedged) Trust (the “Fund”)  

 

Dear Investor,  

 

We have pleasure in enclosing an updated Product Disclosure Statement ("PDS") and 

Information Booklet for the Fund, dated 6 October 2015, and wish to highlight some key 

changes contained within these documents for your attention:  

 

1. the Fund will be renamed as the State Street International Equities Index (Hedged) Trust; 

and 

2. operation of the unit registry of the Fund will be transferred to the Fund’s administrator, 

State Street Australia Limited (“SSAL”); 

 

Change of registry 

From 6 October, as noted in the PDS, all correspondence in relation to your investment in the 

Fund, including additional applications, redemption requests, change of details etc must now be 

sent to:  

 

State Street Australia Limited 

Unit Registry 

Level 14, 420 George St 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Facsimile number: (02) 9323 6411 

 

We will continue to provide over the phone service to you on 1300 382 689 to answer any of 

your questions about your investment or transactions.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your SSGA Relationship Manager. 

The PDS and Information Booklet will be available on ssga.com from 6 October 2015.  

 

Regards 

 

Peter Hocking 

RE Manager  

  
 

 


